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Motion Regarding Selection of SSMU TaCEQ Delegates 
 
Whereas, SSMU is a member of the Quebec-wide student association, Table de Concertation 
Étudiante du Quebec (TaCEQ); 
 
Whereas, the TaCEQ bylaws allow for SSMU to have 4 delegate seats at their Table meetings and 
General Assemblies; 
 
Whereas, TaCEQ falls primarily within the portfolio of the Vice-President (External), who regularly 
attends these meetings on at least a monthly basis; 
 
Whereas, so far in the 2012-2013 year, the Vice-President (External) has attended these meetings 
either alone, in the company of other SSMU Executives, or in the company of one member-at-large 
of her External Affairs Committee; 
 
Whereas, in order to increase both the visibility of TaCEQ on McGill campus and to increase the 
human resources available to carry out TaCEQ projects, it was deemed necessary by the Vice-
President (External) and the Executive team that there be other SSMU members-at-large involved in 
TaCEQ meetings and work; 
 
Whereas, a call-out was sent in January, seeking members-at-large to serve as SSMU TaCEQ 
delegates; 
 
Whereas, Alexandra Landry-Gravel and Patrick Martin-Menard, two SSMU members, expressed their 
interest in the position, met with the Vice-President (External) and presented themselves to Council; 
 
Resolved, that the SSMU Legislative Council appoint Alexandra Landry-Gravel and Patrick Martin-
Menard as SSMU delegates to TaCEQ for the remainder of the 2012-2013 year, 
 
Resolved, that they regularly attend TaCEQ meetings and meetings of the SSMU External Affairs 
Committee, and report to Council in either written or verbal form at Council's request, 
 
Resolved, that the Vice-President (External) and the SSMU External Affairs Committee draft bylaws 
related to the nature of the TaCEQ delegate positions before the final Council of the 2012-2013 
year. 
 
Moved by: 
 
Robin Reid-Fraser, Vice-President (External Affairs) 
Josh Redel, President 
Haley Dinel, Vice-President (University Affairs) 
Andrew Baker, Law Representative 


